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Dear Simon I hope you are well. 
I am sorry we have not seen or spoken to each other in some time. From talking to your mother, I 
understand that you haven’t wanted to speak to or meet with me recently. 
As your allocated care co-ordinator I am happy to help and support you if you would like me to but to do so 
I will need to see you. 

If you’d like to discuss this or arrange to meet please call me on the above number. Similarly, if you’d like 
to request discharge from the service, please let me know. 

If you’d like to talk please contact me within two weeks: by the end of the working day on 16th December 
2016. If I have not heard from you by this time, I assume you do not wish to continue having contact with 
the Enfield Early Intervention Service and your care will therefore be transferred to your GP and your case 
will be closed to Enfield mental health services. 

I look forward to hearing from you 

Yours sincerely 

Goodie Adama Care Co-ordinator 

 

'If you want help to give up smoking, advice and support is available free on ” 
Enfield - 0800 652 8405 
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